
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
The PTA will be holding a Christmas Jumper Swap Shop, as well as a Pre-loved 
School Uniform stall, during our Open Morning on Thursday 17th November 2022. 
 
If you have any Christmas jumpers you would like to donate, please bring to the 
school office by Monday 14th November. 
 
These will be free of charge. However, donations will be welcomed. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Scargill PTA 

 

Scargill Church of England Primary School 
Beech Lane 

West Hallam 
ILKESTON 
DE7 6GU 

 
Head of School   Mrs S Hallsworth 

Executive Head   Mr M Hetherington 
 

Tel  0115 932 0005 
Email:  info@scargill.derbyshire.sch.uk 

Website:  www.scargill.derbyshire.sch.uk 
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